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The book of Exodus contains a remarkable narrative of Divine favour, protection, and leadership. 

This story resonates with our journey as a District community. In this account, Aaron's small act 

of service to the leader, Moses, leads to a significant victory for Israel.  

 

Then they stood on each side of Moses, holding up his hands. So his hands held steady until 

sunset. Exodus 17:12 NLT 

 

It has been a profound honour for me to ‘hold up the hands’ of our District Superintendent, Rev. 

Peter Moore, as the Assistant District Superintendent. This past year has been a journey of 

triumphs, trials, and celebrations. Our DS is a beacon of care for our District family and desires 

to witness the expansion of God’s Kingdom in the Maritimes.  

 

I would challenge you to pray for our District Superintendent, who often carries the weight of 

sensitive matters that are not widely known.  

 

Why not join me this year in ‘holding up’ the life and leadership of our District Superintendent?  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Rev. Scott N. Prime 

Assistant District Superintendent 


